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20 May 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our Grade 7 pupils were visited by Capitec Bank and were taught the importance of budgeting.  They really enjoyed 
the experience.  At our most recent Foundation Phase assembly, pupils were awarded for being caught in the act of 
doing something right or doing something special for someone.  The Grade RR pupils enjoyed making cards and pre-
paring items for their mothers.  The Grade RS class had lots of fun coming to school dressed up as their favourite 
book characters.  Grade 1M were delighted in growing patterns during their Mathematics lesson.  A reminder to 
please support our annual chocolate raffle.  
 
Until next time!  
Valentine  
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Please support our Chocolate Raffle 
















